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Membership Invitation 
Tweed River High School P&C 2020
If you are interested in becoming a member, please complete the form below, pay your $2.00 membership by internet banking direct deposit or bring it with you to the next meeting of the Tweed River High School P&C Association. 

If you are unable to attend the next meeting but wish to become a member, please submit this form to the Secretary via email to: .

tweedriver-hs@pandcaffiliate.org.au
About the P&C: 

The Tweed River High School P&C Association is a not-for-profit Organisation which is established to promote the interests of the school by bringing parents, citizens, students and teaching staff into close co-operation and to assist in providing facilities and equipment for the school and in promoting the recreation and welfare of the students at the school.

Membership of the Tweed River High School P&C Association is open to all parents and guardians of pupils attending the school and to all citizens. Tweed River High School P&C Association is always keen to welcome new members and particularly members who access or have an interest in the services provided by the P&C Association, such as our Uniform Shop.

Meetings are held every third Monday of each month. Tweed River High School P&C Association operates sub-committees where your contribution would be greatly appreciated.  Annual membership is $2.00 and entitles you to be involved in the decision making of Tweed River High School P&C Association. When you become a financial member, you agree to follow the Constitution, by-laws, Code of Conduct, Policies, Procedures and sub-committee rules as adopted by the Tweed River High School P&C Association, copies of these materials are available from the Tweed River High School P&C Association Secretary by request. You are recognised as a financial member of the Tweed River High School  P&C Association after the meeting closes at which you submit your payment. 

Please feel very welcome to attend meetings or to communicate ideas or concerns via email to the Secretary assist the P&C support the school. By becoming a member you will be included in the discussions and involved in decisions. 

The current Executive for 2020-2021 are:

· Tabetha Kleeman - President

· Tristan Damon – Vice President

· Christine Edwards - Treasurer

· Helen Tunks - Secretary

If you have any questions about becoming a P&C member, you are very welcome to give Helen a call on 0438245170.  
TWEED RIVER HIGH SCHOOL PARENTS &CITIZENS ASSOCIATION MEMBERSHIP FORM 2020-2021

	FULL NAME: 
	
	Please print clearly

	SCHOOL COMMUNITY MEMBER TYPE:
	Parent
	⃝
	Citizen
	⃝
	Please tick

	CONTACT PHONE NUMBER:
	

	EMAIL ADDRESS:

For meeting notices and updates
	


	I include/remit a payment of $2.00 to become a financial member of the Tweed River High School P&C Association. I acknowledge that I am aware that I agree to follow the Constitution, by-laws, Code of Conduct, policies, procedures and sub-committee rules as adopted by the Tweed River High School P&C Association.

ACCOUNT NAME: TWEED RIVER HIGH SCHOOL PARENTS & CITIZENS ASSOCIATION

BSB: 032-563 
ACCOUNT NO. 441877
PLEASE USE YOUR NAME AS REFERENCE



	
	
	

	NAME
	
	DATE 


TWEED RIVER HIGH SCHOOL P&C ASSOC.


4 Heffron Street (PO Box 6605) 


Tweed Heads South NSW 2486





E tweedriver-hs@pandcaffiliate.org.au


ABN: 29089950547 








TWEED RIVER HIGH SCHOOL P&C


C/- 4 Heffron Street (PO Box 6605) 


Tweed Heads South NSW 2486





T 07 5524 3007       


F07 5524 9501        


E tweedriver-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 











	
	



